## OXFORD PHOTOGRAPHY

5.7.90

NATIONAL OPEN SUBMISSION 1990: Boundaries

Dear Barbara Schrober,

The 'Boundaries' exhibition has now finished at the Museum of Modern Art. Oxford Photography is storing the work whilst pursuing another venue at which to show the exhibition, which we hope will soon be finalised.

If you require your work back for any reason or would like any other information please call me on Oxford (0865) 819477.

I shall let you know details of any progress on a future venue. Meanwhile let me apologise for the delay in contacting you and thank you for your interest in Oxford Photography. I hope you enjoyed the exhibition and will consider entering next year's National Open Submission (theme to be decided).

Yours sincerely

Sarah O'Brien, Co-ordinator

Sorum O'Pi